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Viral Loop May 01 2021 You read a book, you recommend it to a friend. That
friend tells another friend. And another... until the book becomes this
year's word-of-mouth sensation. This is the first to analyze the power of
the 'pass-it-on' phenomenon, introducing us to the architects of the
mightily efficient, money-spinning model known as the Viral Loop - the
secret behind some of the most successful businesses in recent history.
Outfits such as Google, eBay, Flickr and Facebook all employ the model at
their core; all have seen their stock valuations skyrocket within years of
forming. The genius lies in the model's reliance on replication: what's the
point of using Facebook if none of your friends can see your profile, or
using Flickr if you can't share your photos? Where's the joy in posting a
video on YouTube if no one watches it? In creating a viral product that
people want, need and desire, growth can, and will, take care of itself.

Find out why the Loop will catch us all up, sooner rather than later...
 Co-Opetition Feb 02 2024 Now available in paperback, with an all new
Reader's guide, The New York Times and Business Week bestseller Co-opetition
revolutionized the game of business. With over 40,000 copies sold and now in
its 9th printing, Co-opetition is a business strategy that goes beyond the
old rules of competition and cooperation to combine the advantages of both.
Co-opetition is a pioneering, high profit means of leveraging business
relationships. Intel, Nintendo, American Express, NutraSweet, American
Airlines, and dozens of other companies have been using the strategies of co-
opetition to change the game of business to their benefit. Formulating
strategies based on game theory, authors Brandenburger and Nalebuff created
a book that's insightful and instructive for managers eager to move their
companies into a new mind set.
 After Genocide Jun 25 2023 An international lawyer reviews the serious
shortcomings of the international justice system and suggests a solution to
genocide and other mass crimes: to entrust the challenging, potentially
destabilizing work of war crimes justice to the very states affected by the
crimes.
 A House of Commons for a Den of Thieves Jul 03 2021 In 1788, Great Britain



founded a colony in Australia to swallow up its criminals. And swallow them
it did – more than 160,000 men and women were transported to the Australian
colonies over eight decades. Remarkably, these colonies swiftly developed
into robust and innovative democracies. The 1856 Victorian election was the
first in the world where voters took a government-printed ballot paper, took
it into a private voting booth to fill it out, then put it in a ballot box.
And Australians have kept this democratic model ever since. A House of
Commons for a Den of Thieves is the story of how the citizens of these
colonies threw off the stigma of their criminal origins and asserted their
rights. Not only against imperial authorities in London but also those
wealthy and powerful men in the colonies themselves who distrusted the idea
of mass democracy. And through their success, they created a lasting
democratic tradition that their descendants have expanded and built on up
until the present day.
 Hi, I'm Adam May 05 2024 Adam Buehrens was 10 years old when he had
Tourette syndrome. He wrote and illustrated this book because he wanted
everyone to know how he and other children with Tourette syndrome are not
crazy. If your child has been so diagnosed this book will help them realize
they are not alone. Adam has written abut his frustrations, fears and
embarrassments, as well as his successes. His message to other is, learn
abut what you have, then teach others about Tourette syndrome.
 Lie Groups and Lie Algebras - A Physicist's Perspective May 25 2023 This
book is intended for graduate students in Physics. It starts with a
discussion of angular momentum and rotations in terms of the orthogonal
group in three dimensions and the unitary group in two dimensions and goes
on to deal with these groups in any dimensions. All representations of su(2)
are obtained and the Wigner-Eckart theorem is discussed. Casimir operators
for the orthogonal and unitary groups are discussed. The exceptional group
G2 is introduced as the group of automorphisms of octonions. The symmetric
group is used to deal with representations of the unitary groups and the
reduction of their Kronecker products. Following the presentation of

Cartan's classification of semisimple algebras Dynkin diagrams are
described. The book concludes with space-time groups - the Lorentz, Poincare
and Liouville groups - and a derivation of the energy levels of the non-
relativistic hydrogen atom in n space dimensions.
 Co-Opetition Oct 18 2022 Now available in paperback, with an all new
Reader's guide, The New York Times and Business Week bestseller Co-opetition
revolutionized the game of business. With over 40,000 copies sold and now in
its 9th printing, Co-opetition is a business strategy that goes beyond the
old rules of competition and cooperation to combine the advantages of both.
Co-opetition is a pioneering, high profit means of leveraging business
relationships. Intel, Nintendo, American Express, NutraSweet, American
Airlines, and dozens of other companies have been using the strategies of co-
opetition to change the game of business to their benefit. Formulating
strategies based on game theory, authors Brandenburger and Nalebuff created
a book that's insightful and instructive for managers eager to move their
companies into a new mind set.
 Worst Things First Aug 28 2023 For any government agency, the distribution
of available resources among problems or programs is crucially important.
Agencies, however, typically lack a self-conscious process for examining



priorities, much less an explicit method for defining what priorities should
be. Worst Things First? illustrates the controversy that ensues when
previously implicit administrative processes are made explicit and subjected
to critical examination. It reveals surprising limitations to quantitative
risk assessment as an instrument for precise tuning of policy judgments. The
book also demonstrates the strength of political and social forces opposing
the exclusive use of risk assessment in setting environmental priorities.
 The Year's Work in Lebowski Studies Jul 27 2023 A massive underground
sensation, The Big Lebowski has been hailed as the first cult film of the
internet age. In this book, 21 fans and scholars address the film's
influences—westerns, noir, grail legends, the 1960s, and Fluxus—and its
historical connections to the first Iraq war, boomers, slackerdom,
surrealism, college culture, and of course bowling. The Year's Work in
Lebowski Studies contains neither arid analyses nor lectures for the late-
night crowd, but new ways of thinking and writing about film culture.
 Think Again Jan 01 2024 #1 New York Times Bestseller “THIS. This is the
right book for right now. Yes, learning requires focus. But, unlearning and
relearning requires much more—it requires choosing courage over comfort. In
Think Again, Adam Grant weaves together research and storytelling to help us
build the intellectual and emotional muscle we need to stay curious enough
about the world to actually change it. I’ve never felt so hopeful about what
I don’t know.” —Brené Brown, Ph.D., #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Dare to Lead The #1 New York Times bestselling author of Hidden Potential,
Originals, and Give and Take examines the critical art of rethinking:
learning to question your opinions and open other people's minds, which can
position you for excellence at work and wisdom in life Intelligence is
usually seen as the ability to think and learn, but in a rapidly changing
world, there's another set of cognitive skills that might matter more: the
ability to rethink and unlearn. In our daily lives, too many of us favor the
comfort of conviction over the discomfort of doubt. We listen to opinions
that make us feel good, instead of ideas that make us think hard. We see

disagreement as a threat to our egos, rather than an opportunity to learn.
We surround ourselves with people who agree with our conclusions, when we
should be gravitating toward those who challenge our thought process. The
result is that our beliefs get brittle long before our bones. We think too
much like preachers defending our sacred beliefs, prosecutors proving the
other side wrong, and politicians campaigning for approval--and too little
like scientists searching for truth. Intelligence is no cure, and it can
even be a curse: being good at thinking can make us worse at rethinking. The
brighter we are, the blinder to our own limitations we can become.
Organizational psychologist Adam Grant is an expert on opening other
people's minds--and our own. As Wharton's top-rated professor and the
bestselling author of Originals and Give and Take, he makes it one of his
guiding principles to argue like he's right but listen like he's wrong. With
bold ideas and rigorous evidence, he investigates how we can embrace the joy
of being wrong, bring nuance to charged conversations, and build schools,
workplaces, and communities of lifelong learners. You'll learn how an
international debate champion wins arguments, a Black musician persuades
white supremacists to abandon hate, a vaccine whisperer convinces concerned
parents to immunize their children, and Adam has coaxed Yankees fans to root



for the Red Sox. Think Again reveals that we don't have to believe
everything we think or internalize everything we feel. It's an invitation to
let go of views that are no longer serving us well and prize mental
flexibility over foolish consistency. If knowledge is power, knowing what we
don't know is wisdom.
 Economic Poisoning Jun 06 2024 Arsenic and old waste -- Commercializing
chemical warfare -- Manufacturing petrotoxicty -- Public-private
partnerships -- From oil well to farm.
 Books of Adam Dec 20 2022 Adam Ellis knew it was time to leave art school
when a fellow student presented her final project to the class: "I put a
condom on the Virgin Mary," she announced, unveiling a cheap figurine
sheathed in latex. The professor loved it. Baffled by the praise his
classmate receives, and intent on becoming an artist on his own terms, Adam
plots his escape to Portland, Oregon to begin his life in the real
world--only to realize that adulthood is a lot harder than it looks. Based
on the blog of the same name, Book of Adam details Adam's hilarious trials
and tribulations in his attempt to become a functioning member of society.
From his arrest after shoplifting a bottle of chocolate milk to a misguided
attempt to make friends that lands him in a shack with a hippie couple who
have just skinned a rabbit and are trying to entice him into a three-some,
Adam is an amicable guy who can't seem to keep himself out of trouble.
Paired with his signature black and white illustrations, Adam's stories
weave together an uproariously funny and ultimately charming narrative about
a young man trying to find his place in the world.
 Holy Bible (NIV) Jun 01 2021 The NIV is the world's best-selling modern
translation, with over 150 million copies in print since its first full
publication in 1978. This highly accurate and smooth-reading version of the
Bible in modern English has the largest library of printed and electronic
support material of any modern translation.
 A Painted House Nov 06 2021 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Until that
September of 1952, Luke Chandler had never kept a secret or told a single

lie. But in the long, hot summer of his seventh year, two groups of migrant
workers — and two very dangerous men — came through the Arkansas Delta to
work the Chandler cotton farm. And suddenly mysteries are flooding Luke’s
world. A brutal murder leaves the town seething in gossip and suspicion. A
beautiful young woman ignites forbidden passions. A fatherless baby is born
... and someone has begun furtively painting the bare clapboards of the
Chandler farmhouse, slowly, painstakingly, bathing the run-down structure in
gleaming white. And as young Luke watches the world around him, he unravels
secrets that could shatter lives — and change his family and his town
forever.... Don’t miss John Grisham’s new book, THE EXCHANGE: AFTER THE
FIRM!
 Give and Take Oct 30 2023 A groundbreaking look at why our interactions
with others hold the key to success, from the bestselling author of Think
Again and Originals For generations, we have focused on the individual
drivers of success: passion, hard work, talent, and luck. But in today’s
dramatically reconfigured world, success is increasingly dependent on how we
interact with others. In Give and Take, Adam Grant, an award-winning
researcher and Wharton’s highest-rated professor, examines the surprising
forces that shape why some people rise to the top of the success ladder



while others sink to the bottom. Praised by social scientists, business
theorists, and corporate leaders, Give and Take opens up an approach to
work, interactions, and productivity that is nothing short of revolutionary.
 Madam I'm Adam and Other Palindromes Jan 21 2023 For the readers of
Sniglets and other books of punning and wordplay, Madam I'm Adam contains
dozens of unusual, clever palindromes with witty line drawings from an
accomplished graphic artist and illustrator of children's books. 60 line
drawings.
 Shaping the Battlefield Mar 23 2023 What makes a successful military man?
How can one man best serve his country, preserve our freedoms, and achieve
his personal best? Shaping the Battlefield is Captain Adam Hogue's
incredible, true story of how he offers combat support during the surge in
forces in Afghanistan in 2011, leads a successful mission, and completes his
astonishing project with courage, grace, and a good sense of humor.Hogue's
story begins in the debris of 9/11, a moment that shocked the world and
caused men and women to go into action to fight terrorism. Clearly and
vividly, Hogue shows how 9/11 changed his life. A huge supporter of the
conflicts in Iraq and Afghanistan, he joins the war effort in 2005 to “put
his money where his mouth is,” so to speak. Worried that the war will end
before he has a chance to deploy, Hogue takes an Active Duty Operational
Support assignment at Fort Bragg, North Carolina. There, he works with the
United States Special Operations Command Sustaining Brigade. Sixteen months
into his assignment, he is sent to Afghanistan, where he is tasked with
planning a surge in forces to support operations. In January 2011, Hogue and
forty-seven other people arrive in Germany. Hogue makes his narrative
sparkle by giving an insider's view to events. For example, any time the Air
Force lands a plane in Germany, Spain, or any other interesting location,
Hogue knows it's a well-known secret that the plane will go down for
maintenance. Hogue also supplies fascinating details on rules and
regulations, like obeying speed limits, how and when to salute officers, and
why, if you didn't follow protocol, the Military Police would come

in.Beautifully detailed and remarkably told, Shaping of the Battlefield
juxtaposes the beauty of the terrain with the evils of the terrorists. As he
builds and expands the Special Forces footprint in Afghanistan, he gets to
see the war from both an inside and outside perspective, both while planning
as a junior officer, and sitting in on high level meetings. This experience
gives him a special understanding of the war, people, and the challenges.But
being at a desk is not very challenging, and though Hogue is giving his job
one hundred percent, he's soon chafing at the bit to do something more
exciting, which happens very soon when he is sent to Mazir-I-Sharif, where
he is instrumental in building a base for over three hundred soldiers.This
is a tremendous memoir with a real in-the-trenches feel. Hogue details the
dangers of his mission in pitch-perfect prose, and he makes you feel his own
growth as both a leader and a man. As Hogue himself says of his mission, “As
we flew into the clouds and over the mountains, none of us really knew what
was going to happen next, but that was always the case in Afghanistan. You
never knew what was going to happen next, but in this case, we received a
mission and shaped our own piece of the battlefield.”Whether you are in the
military, you know someone in the armed forces, or you simply have an
interest in the events tearing apart Afghanistan, you are sure to love



Shaping the Battlefield.
 Five Teaching and Learning Myths Debunked Aug 04 2021 Drawing from research
in developmental and educational psychology, cognitive science, and the
learning sciences, Five Teaching and Learning Myths--Debunked addresses some
of the most commonly misunderstood educational and cognitive concerns in
teaching and learning. Multitasking, problem-solving, attention, testing,
and learning styles are all integral to student achievement but, in
practice, are often muddled by pervasive myths. In a straightforward, easily
digestible format, this book unpacks the evidence for or against each myth,
explains the issues concisely and with credible evidence, and provides busy
K-12 teachers with actionable strategies for their classrooms and lesson
plans.
 Robo-Sauce Aug 16 2022 Fans of the best-selling Dragons Love Tacos will
devour Adam Rubin and Daniel Salmieri’s newest story, a hilarious picture
book about robots that magically transforms into a super shiny metal ROBO-
BOOK. FACT: Robots are awesome. They have lasers for eyes, rockets for feet,
and supercomputers for brains! Plus, robots never have to eat steamed beans
or take baths, or go to bed. If only there were some sort of magical “Robo-
Sauce” that turned squishy little humans into giant awesome robots… Well,
now there is. Giggle at the irreverent humor, gasp at the ingenious fold-out
surprise ending, and gather the whole family to enjoy a unique story about
the power of imagination. It’s picture book technology the likes of which
humanity has never seen!
 Go the F**k to Sleep Feb 27 2021 The #1 New York Times Bestseller: “A
hilarious take on that age-old problem: getting the beloved child to go to
sleep” (NPR). “Hell no, you can’t go to the bathroom. You know where you can
go? The f**k to sleep.” Go the Fuck to Sleep is a book for parents who live
in the real world, where a few snoozing kitties and cutesy rhymes don’t
always send a toddler sailing blissfully off to dreamland. Profane,
affectionate, and radically honest, it captures the familiar—and
unspoken—tribulations of putting your little angel down for the night. Read

by a host of celebrities, from Samuel L. Jackson to Jennifer Garner, this
subversively funny bestselling storybook will not actually put your kids to
sleep, but it will leave you laughing so hard you won’t care.
 Sewing the Fabric of Statehood Sep 28 2023 Long a bastion of Jewish labor
power, garment unions provided financial and political aid essential to
founding and building the nation of Israel. Throughout the project, Jewish
labor often operated outside of official channels as non-governmental
organizations. Adam Howard explores the untold story of how three
influential garment unions worked alone and with other Jewish labor
organizations in support of a new Jewish state. Sewing the Fabric of
Statehood reveals a coalition at work on multiple fronts. Sustained efforts
convinced the AFL and CIO to support Jewish development in Palestine through
land purchases for Jewish workers and encouraged the construction of trade
schools and cultural centers. Other activists, meanwhile, directed massive
economic aid to Histadrut, the General Federation of Jewish Workers in
Palestine, or pressured the British and American governments to recognize
Israel's independence. What emerges is a powerful account of the motivations
and ideals that led American labor to forge its own foreign policy and
reshape both the postwar world and Jewish history.



 Idaho's Place Apr 11 2022 Idaho’s Place is an anthology of the most current
and original writing on Gem State history. From the state’s indigenous roots
and early environmental battles to recent political and social events, these
essays provide much-needed context for understanding Idaho’s important role
in the development of the American West. Through a creative approach that
combines explorations of concepts such as politics, gender, and race with
the oral histories of Idaho residents - the very people who lived and made
state history - this unique collection sheds new light on the state’s
surprisingly contentious past. Readers, whether they are longtime residents
or newcomers, tourists or seasonal dwellers, policy makers or historians,
will be treated to a rich narrative in which the many threads of Idaho’s
history entwine to produce a complete tapestry of this beautiful and complex
Western state.
 Humble Pi Sep 16 2022 #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER AN ADAM SAVAGE BOOK CLUB
PICK The book-length answer to anyone who ever put their hand up in math
class and asked, “When am I ever going to use this in the real world?” “Fun,
informative, and relentlessly entertaining, Humble Pi is a charming and very
readable guide to some of humanity's all-time greatest miscalculations—that
also gives you permission to feel a little better about some of your own
mistakes.” —Ryan North, author of How to Invent Everything Our whole world
is built on math, from the code running a website to the equations enabling
the design of skyscrapers and bridges. Most of the time this math works
quietly behind the scenes . . . until it doesn’t. All sorts of seemingly
innocuous mathematical mistakes can have significant consequences. Math is
easy to ignore until a misplaced decimal point upends the stock market, a
unit conversion error causes a plane to crash, or someone divides by zero
and stalls a battleship in the middle of the ocean. Exploring and explaining
a litany of glitches, near misses, and mathematical mishaps involving the
internet, big data, elections, street signs, lotteries, the Roman Empire,
and an Olympic team, Matt Parker uncovers the bizarre ways math trips us up,
and what this reveals about its essential place in our world. Getting it

wrong has never been more fun.
 Reframe the Day Oct 06 2021 Requests and to-dos bombard your phone and
inbox, day and night. Information and distractions claw at your time and
attention. You're always busy, always searching for the finish line ... or
at least the pause button. Life feels like an endless series of "what's
nexts"--what's the next meeting, task, obligation, goal, achievement? Adam
M. Lowenstein emerged from the nonstop, striving-obsessed world of American
politics convinced that everyone, no matter who you are or what you do, has
the power to build more fulfilling days. You don't have to undertake a
radical transformation. You don't have to quit your job or move halfway
around the world. You can simply tweak how you approach each day. Find
meaning in your daily burdens and commitments. Resist the allure of
busyness. Make more time for what matters to you (and feel less guilty when
you do).In 'Reframe the Day', Lowenstein offers ten tips, tactics, and
techniques for nudging your days in a more fulfilling direction. Combining
concrete advice with tools for self-reflection, 'Reframe the Day' shows you
how to reframe the way you see and spend your days and, over time, reshape
your life.
 The Gift Inside the Box Apr 04 2024 Adam Grant, the bestselling author of



Give and Take, teams with his wife, Allison, to share the lighthearted tale
of a gift in search of a giver--a classic in the making and the perfect
conversation starter about thoughtfulness. This delightful book--one of
Amazon's 2019 Holiday Gift Picks and Most Anticipated Books--is designed to
start conversations with kids about generosity. In the tradition of
Goodnight Gorilla, the words are intentionally spare. The book is meant to
be read interactively, with adults posing questions so kids can guess what's
happening (and why). Praised by both parents and teachers for sparking
imagination and eliciting discussion, the story can be interpreted
differently in every family, by every child, and reinterpreted many times
over. Give the gift of this clever, earnest book about generosity--a new and
nourishing fable for every child's library (and one that includes a
delightfully innovative cover approach that requires the reader to unfasten
the Velcroed cover for a fun unboxing effect!). It's a gift that keeps on
giving. "Truly phenomenal . . . Kristen [Bell]'s favorite book we've read to
the kids in a year." --Dax Shepard of the podcast "Armchair Expert"
 Reframe the Day Apr 23 2023 Requests and to-dos bombard your phone and
inbox, day and night. Information and distractions claw at your time and
attention. You're always busy, always searching for the finish line ... or
at least the pause button. Life feels like an endless series of "what's
nexts"--what's the next meeting, task, obligation, goal, achievement? Adam
M. Lowenstein emerged from the nonstop, striving-obsessed world of American
politics convinced that everyone, no matter who you are or what you do, has
the power to build more fulfilling days. You don't have to undertake a
radical transformation. You don't have to quit your job or move halfway
around the world. You can simply tweak how you approach each day. Find
meaning in your daily burdens and commitments. Resist the allure of
busyness. Make more time for what matters to you (and feel less guilty when
you do). In Reframe the Day, Lowenstein offers ten tips, tactics, and
techniques for nudging your days in a more fulfilling direction. Combining
concrete advice with tools for self-reflection, Reframe the Day shows you

how to reframe the way you see and spend your days and, over time, reshape
your life.
 Shatter Me Dec 08 2021 The gripping first installment in New York Times
bestselling author Tahereh Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is all it
takes. One touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man gasping
for air. One touch, and she can kill. No one knows why Juliette has such
incredible power. It feels like a curse, a burden that one person alone
could never bear. But The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees her as an
opportunity. An opportunity for a deadly weapon. Juliette has never fought
for herself before. But when she’s reunited with the one person who ever
cared about her, she finds a strength she never knew she had. And don’t miss
Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in the Shatter Me series!
 Originals Mar 03 2024 The #1 New York Times bestseller that examines how
people can champion new ideas in their careers and everyday life—and how
leaders can fight groupthink, from the author of Think Again and co-author
of Option B “Filled with fresh insights on a broad array of topics that are
important to our personal and professional lives.”—The New York Times
DealBook “Originals is one of the most important and captivating books I
have ever read, full of surprising and powerful ideas. It will not only



change the way you see the world; it might just change the way you live your
life. And it could very well inspire you to change your world.” —Sheryl
Sandberg, COO of Facebook and author of Lean In With Give and Take, Adam
Grant not only introduced a landmark new paradigm for success but also
established himself as one of his generation’s most compelling and
provocative thought leaders. In Originals he again addresses the challenge
of improving the world, but now from the perspective of becoming original:
choosing to champion novel ideas and values that go against the grain,
battle conformity, and buck outdated traditions. How can we originate new
ideas, policies, and practices without risking it all? Using surprising
studies and stories spanning business, politics, sports, and entertainment,
Grant explores how to recognize a good idea, speak up without getting
silenced, build a coalition of allies, choose the right time to act, and
manage fear and doubt; how parents and teachers can nurture originality in
children; and how leaders can build cultures that welcome dissent. Learn
from an entrepreneur who pitches his start-ups by highlighting the reasons
not to invest, a woman at Apple who challenged Steve Jobs from three levels
below, an analyst who overturned the rule of secrecy at the CIA, a
billionaire financial wizard who fires employees for failing to criticize
him, and a TV executive who didn’t even work in comedy but saved Seinfeld
from the cutting-room floor. The payoff is a set of groundbreaking insights
about rejecting conformity and improving the status quo.
 The Life of George Washington Jul 15 2022
 The Final Detail May 13 2022 In this sixth novel in the award-winning Myron
Bolitar series, Harlan Coben delivers a riveting powerhouse thriller—a
twisting mystery of betrayal, family secrets, and murder. “Sly humor,
sophisticated plotting, and solid storytelling.”—Chicago Tribune Myron
Bolitar’s colleague at MB SportsReps, Esperanza, has been arrested for the
murder of a client, a fallen baseball star attempting a comeback. Myron is
determined to prove Esperanza’s innocence—even if she won’t speak to him on
the advice of her lawyer, who warns Myron to keep away from both the case

and his client. But Myron is already too close, too involved, and has too
much at stake. And the closer Myron gets to the truth, the more the evidence
points to the only viable suspect besides Esperanza: Myron himself.
 Transgender Intimate Partner Violence Feb 19 2023 A groundbreaking overview
of transgender relationship violence In the course of their lives, around
fifty percent of transgender people will experience intimate partner
violence in their relationships—including psychological, physical, or sexual
abuse. In Transgender Intimate Partner Violence, Adam M. Messinger and
Xavier L. Guadalupe-Diaz bring together a diverse group of scholars, service
providers, activists, and others to examine this widespread problem,
shedding light on the often-hidden experiences of transgender survivors.
Drawing on two decades of research, contributors explore transgender
intimate partner violence in all of its complexities, offering an overview
of this emerging body of policy, research, and practice. They offer best
practices to enhance research, services, and healing for transgender
survivors. A revolutionary volume, Transgender Intimate Partner Violence
offers insight into how to create a compassionate and inclusive world for
transgender communities.
 Disassociation Or You Know You're Right Jan 26 2021 From a twenty-year old



author... You can only imagine the full plight of other people. You'll never
truly be them, you're always you. Some people choose to respect others for
who they are inside. Some people choose to stereotype others because of what
little they've seen. But what an individual person does... depending on
their race, they have obligations, keeping widespread ignorance in mind.
They have to gauge their own actions, measuring them across the Big Picture.
If not, any semblance of equality becomes the Big Lie. But when you're
young, this isn't an issue. You're thinking about experiencing life. Doing
what's best for you. Doing whatever you want. Doing what the influential
people around you participate in. This can be positive in people forming
opinions about your ethnicity. Or detrimental. There's always sharp
boundaries drawn across different races. This story is how one young man
mires himself in the negative stereotype of his race, discovers the futility
of the circumstances surrounding his actions, and ultimately transcends the
stereotype which his elders and peers have created. The stereotype that he
began to carve out for himself when he was growing up of the violent Arab.
But it's never easy. This young Arabic man grows up in the West and deals
with all the negative influences in his life, both blatant and shadowed. It
showcases his positive influences, and how he adopts them with a burning
passion all of us can strongly feel. Overwhelming the odds takes more
strength than any of us believe we have. Everyone faces indescribable
circumstances and tasks. Abolishing stereotypes in the West is just one.
Love, caring, acceptance and joy are the goals. A neverending downward
spiral into violence and soulless emptiness hold these goals back, taunting
you with failure. Gabriel Yusuf takes it all on.
 Flying Fox Sep 04 2021 Flying Fox is a unique work in aviation literature
combining the translation of a German pilot's classic autobiographical novel
of flying in the First World War with a historical investigation that both
illuminates and expands upon the original narrative. In 1933 the Koehler
Verlag in Leipzig published Wir Flieger ("We Flyers"), by Otto Fuchs, who
flew and fought in artillery observation and fighter squadrons in the

Imperial German air service. The author presented the work as the
recollections of an unknown pilot, changing names, unit designations, and
airfield locations in order to protect the identities of the persons
involved and to thwart inquiry. Adam Wait has not only provided a thoroughly
annotated translation of Wir Flieger which retains the vividness of the
author's original prose, but has also conducted meticulous research to
uncover the true facts behind the story. His findings are related in a
chapter-by-chapter commentary, supplemented by an epilogue continuing the
story from the point in time at which the novel concludes to the end of the
war. A further addition is a previously unpublished chapter of Wir Flieger
excised by Koehler, as it did not conform to the "heroic ideal" of the time.
Flying Fox is profusely illustrated with period and present-day photographs
and maps that further bring this fascinating tale to life.
 High Five Feb 07 2022 A #1 New York Times bestseller from the creators of
the beloved Dragons Love Tacos comes a rollicking, rhyme-tastic, interactive
high five competition--starring YOU! Discover the lost art of the high five
and improve your slapping skills just in time for the annual high five
contest! From hand-limbering stretches to lessons on five-ing with finesse,
readers are guided through a series of interactive challenges, each goofier



than the next. Acclaimed creative duo Adam Rubin and Daniel Salmieri have
dreamed up another one-of-a-kind, laugh-out-loud book that kids will beg to
read again and again.
 LGBTQ Intimate Partner Violence Jun 13 2022 Nationally representative
studies confirm that LGBTQ individuals are at an elevated risk of
experiencing intimate partner violence. While many similarities exist
between LGBTQ and heterosexual-cisgender intimate partner violence, research
has illuminated a variety of unique aspects of LGBTQ intimate partner
violence regarding the predictors of perpetration, the specific forms of
abuse experienced, barriers to help-seeking for victims, and policy and
intervention needs. This is the first book that systematically reviews the
literature regarding LGBTQ intimate partner violence, draws key lessons for
current practice and policy, and recommends research areas and enhanced
methodologies.
 Every Tool's a Hammer Mar 11 2022 In this New York Times bestselling
“imperative how-to for creativity” (Nick Offerman), Adam Savage—star of
Discovery Channel’s Mythbusters—shares his golden rules of creativity, from
finding inspiration to following through and successfully making your idea a
reality. Every Tool’s a Hammer is a chronicle of my life as a maker. It’s an
exploration of making, but it’s also a permission slip of sorts from me to
you. Permission to grab hold of the things you’re interested in, that
fascinate you, and to dive deeper into them to see where they lead you.
Through stories from forty-plus years of making and molding, building and
breaking, along with the lessons I learned along the way, this book is meant
to be a toolbox of problem solving, complete with a shop’s worth of notes on
the tools, techniques, and materials that I use most often. Things like: In
Every Tool There Is a Hammer—don’t wait until everything is perfect to begin
a project, and if you don’t have the exact right tool for a task, just use
whatever’s handy; Increase Your Loose Tolerance—making is messy and filled
with screwups, but that’s okay, as creativity is a path with twists and
turns and not a straight line to be found; Use More Cooling Fluid—it

prolongs the life of blades and bits, and it prevents tool failure, but
beyond that it’s a reminder to slow down and reduce the friction in your
work and relationships; Screw Before You Glue—mechanical fasteners allow you
to change and modify a project while glue is forever but sometimes you just
need the right glue, so I dig into which ones will do the job with the least
harm and best effects. This toolbox also includes lessons from many other
incredible makers and creators, including: Jamie Hyneman, Nick Offerman,
Pixar director Andrew Stanton, Oscar-winner Guillermo del Toro, artist Tom
Sachs, and chef Traci Des Jardins. And if everything goes well, we will
hopefully save you a few mistakes (and maybe fingers) as well as help you
turn your curiosities into creations. I hope this book serves as “creative
rocket fuel” (Ed Helms) to build, make, invent, explore, and—most of
all—enjoy the thrills of being a creator.
 Leif and the Fall Nov 30 2023 Persistence and creativity can lead to
amazing things, as Leif the leaf discovers in this lovely storybook from
Allison Sweet Grant and Adam Grant, the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of Originals. Leif is a leaf. A worried leaf. It is autumn, and Leif is
afraid to fall. "All leaves fall in the fall," say the other leaves. But
Leif is determined to find a different way down, and with his friend Laurel,



he uses the resources around him to create a net, a kite, a parachute in
hopes of softening his landing. The clock is ticking, the wind is blowing.
What will happen when a gust of wind pulls Leif from his branch? In a
culture that prizes achievement, kids are often afraid to fail--failing to
realize that some of the very ideas that don't work are steps along the path
to ones that will.
 Seriously, Just Go to Sleep Jan 09 2022 The G-rated, child-friendly version
of the hilarious #1 New York Times bestselling classic! Go the F*** to
Sleep, the picture book for adults, became a cultural sensation by striking
a universal chord for parents (with a bit of potty-mouth language to help
them vent their frustration). Now, Adam Mansbach and Ricardo Cortés reunite
with Seriously, Just Go to Sleep, inviting the children themselves in on the
joke. Of course, kids are well aware of how difficult they can be at
bedtime. With Mansbach’s new child-appropriate narrative, kids will
recognize their tactics, giggle at their own mischievousness, and empathize
with their parents’ struggles—a perspective most children’s books don’t
capture. Most importantly, it provides a common ground for children and
their parents to talk about one of their most stressful daily rituals. This
fresh rendition includes Cortés’s updated illustrations, with a cameo
appearance by Samuel L. Jackson, who narrated the audio book version of Go
the F*** to Sleep
 The Wire Mar 30 2021 This book uses the HBO series The Wire as a
springboard for discussing some of the most pressing criminal law and policy
issues of our time. Using landmark cases as well as little known state
decisions, the book analyzes the law of wiretapping, drug possession, search
and seizure, confessions, and sentencing. It also considers questions beyond
basic law, such as whether the police understand or follow the Supreme
Court's search and seizure and confession rules. The book examines broader
questions, such as crime statistics manipulation, drug legalization,
prisoner reentry, police brutality, the use of informants, mass imprisonment
of African Americans, the distribution of limited criminal justice

resources, and the media's influence on policing and public policy. Although
predominantly a casebook, the text also excerpts reports by nonprofits and
government agencies, law review articles, and social science literature to
provide a fuller context for how court decisions impact the real world in
which criminal justice policy is made and executed. "Each chapter contains
extracts from statutes and cases, as well as secondary materials. While not
novelistic, the chapters are readable and well-constructed. The book
provides abundant material to provoke student thought and class
discussion.... For the right professor, this casebook might make for one of
the most interesting law school classes ever." -- The Champion (National
Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers)
 Theodoret's People Nov 18 2022 “Adam Schor explores the social and
doctrinal role of Theodoret in a novel and lively way, making use of social
theory, and seeing Theodoret's activities and contacts against the rich
documentation provided by the great ecclesiastical controversies of his
time.” —Fergus Millar, author of A Greek Roman Empire: Power and Belief
under Theodosius II, 408-450 “Schor's proposal that modern social network
theory is the key to understanding Theodoret of Cyrus's social positioning
and mode of controversy makes for compelling reading. His nuanced yet



powerful analysis shows the continued relevance of socio-scientific methods
for understanding the history of late antique Christianity.” —Richard Lim,
author of Public Disputation, Power and Social Order in Late Antiquity "Adam
Schor has written a lively and incisive study of a notoriously difficult
era. Mining the substantial (but greatly understudied) letter collections of
the times, applying the insights of network theory, and boldly taking on the
entire corpus of Theodoret's writings—an ambitious project in itself—Schor
has produced strikingly fresh material throughout. With rich insight and
rigorous attention to detail, Schor opens new vistas on the late antique
landscape. Thought-provoking at every turn!” Susan Ashbrook Harvey, author
of Scenting Salvation: Ancient Christianity and the Olfactory Imagination
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